
MEMORANDUM 
 
October 26, 2001 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John  
 
RE:  Camp Shelby event 
 
 
I received a call from Lt. Col. Tim Powell about 2:30 p.m. Friday afternoon.  He 
informed me that Senator Thad Cochran had agreed at the last minute to attend the 
dedication for the Armed Forces Museum tomorrow morning at Camp Shelby, and 
wanted to make a few personal remarks about Senator Inouye. 
 
You are still scheduled to speak and then introduce Senator Inouye.  Tim wanted to be 
sure you knew ahead of time that Senator Cochran would be on the agenda. 


